Reception Class Weekly Newsletter – 22nd January 2016 Play



This week's learning has again stemmed from 'We're Going on a Bear Hunt'. We have had some more fantastic role play

performances from the children. I think most of them are word perfect now and so expressive! We have made some brilliant story maps to help us retell the story and to use on our 'Bear Hunts' and some children have been busy painting bears.

On Tuesday (26<sup>th</sup>) we are having a special 'Bear Day'. Please could everyone bring a bear of some sort to school with them.



Grow...

We are running a little low on cardboard kitchen roll tubes and would be very grateful for any you can send in. (We have made lots of pairs of binoculars this week!)

In our maths work we have been working on numbers 1-10 or 1-20. We have done lots of counting. Our counting to 100 is getting very good!

We had our third session with the wonderful Sally Dinnis from the Love Music Trust and are getting really good at the songs we will be performing at the Victoria Hall in March.

Thank you to Jacob M's Mum who was our wonderful mystery reader this week.

Congratulations to this week's stars of the week Jenson and Jessica A. Also congratulations to Isaac and Jessica W who sat on the VIP table to eat their lunch today.

Please don't forget hats, gloves and scarves for your child to wear, it has been cold this week!

Many thanks,

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Newbould, Miss Kirby and Mrs Kemp